Hi Neighbors,

We are Linda and Neal Shulman and we have lived in the Highlands for almost 15 years.  It is a great place to live!

After we moved into our lovely home, we noticed that the curbing around the median between 29th and 30th on Highlands Blvd was breaking into pieces.  After contacting the city and having Mill Creek city council members, including the council president, come to see the damaged curbing, the city agreed to replace the trees in the median and to replace the curbing.  Yea!  The city did a good job.  We were told that the city would replace all the trees on the boulevard within 5 years.  It is way longer than 5 years, and nothing has been done about the trees that are dying, and now they are an eyesore at the entrance to our beautiful homes.  These dying trees are also a danger to people and cars.  During our winter storms, dead limbs and dying trees can fall!  Our next door neighbor, Rob Iwamoto, who was a specialist with the United States Forest Service, has told us that if the trees were pruned properly the city could buy some time before having to replace the trees, especially now with the city having to deal with budget issues and smaller tax revenues this year.  THE FALL IS THE TIME TO PRUNE TREES.  The trees will hopefully look so much better, as would our entrance to the Highlands.

[bookmark: _GoBack]WE NEED YOUR HELP.  If you agree, please add your name to this message and email it back to our association board.  Once you have shown your support, we will present this message to the city and hope they will respond to our request.

Thank you, 
 Linda and Neal Shulman and the Highlands Homeowners Association

As Mill Creek Highland residents, we support this message:
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